
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
 
   April 25, 2005 
 
 
 [DELETION]
 
Dear Mr. [DELETION]: 
 
 This letter responds to your March 16, 2005 letter to Danny Wiley regarding your complaint 
against the Acting Director of the State of California Office of Real Estate Appraisers.  As part 
of our oversight of the State appraiser regulatory agencies, we perform on-site reviews of the 
State programs on a regular basis. We will place your letter in our California file and will include 
it in our next, regularly scheduled, on-site review of California’s program. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Marc Weinberg 
   Acting Executive Director and General Counsel 
 


